
CITY OF WILDER, KENTUCKY 

 
PUBLIC HEARING 

MUNICIPAL AID ROAD FUND 
 

July 15, 2013 

 
A public hearing on the proposed use of Municipal Aid Road Funds for FY 13/14 was held on Monday, 

July 15, 2013 at the Wilder City Building, 520 Licking Pike, Wilder, Kentucky 41071. 

 

Mayor Turner called the meeting to order at 6:45 p.m. 

 
Roll Call: 

 

Roll call was answered by Councilman Robert Blankenship, Councilwoman Monica Gearding, 

Councilman Robert Arnold, Councilman Robert Honaker and Councilman Bradley Jones. 

 

Mayor Turner asked if there were any comments from the public on the proposed use of MARF 

for FY13/14. 

 

MARF Balance Carried Forward - $228,000; Anticipated Receipts-$58,800; Anticipated 

Interest-$300; for a total anticipated appropriation of $287,100. 

 

Proposed use of these funds will be for work on Langview Drive. 

 

As there were no citizens present or written comments received, Mayor Turner closed the public 

hearing. 
   

 

 ______________________________ 

      Stanley Turner – Mayor 

ATTEST: 

 

 

 

________________________ 

 

Tracy Herald – City Clerk 


